
GRACE COMMUNITY BIBLE FELLOWSHIP

THANKSGIVING AND WORSHIP SERVICE

August 29, 2021

9:15 a.m. Coffee and Fellowship 
9:45 a.m. Prayer for the lost and for revival

Scripture Reading: Isaiah 6:1-7

Songs of Thanksgiving and  Worship 

Worship in Tithes and Offerings

Scripture Reading: Luke 9:28-36

Sermon: ‘This Is My Son - Listen to Him’

The Lord’s Supper
Prayer

If you have questions or comments about today’s sermon, please feel free to
contact me at 758-4400.

Jim Flaherty, pastor
       gracecbf.org

Scripture References

Matthew 16:28 “Truly I say to you, there are some of those who
are standing here who will not taste death until they see the Son
of Man coming in His kingdom.” 17:1 Six days later Jesus took
with Him Peter and James and John his brother, and led them up
on a high mountain by themselves. 2 And He was transfigured
before them; and His face shone like the sun, and His garments
became as white as light. 3 And behold, Moses and Elijah
appeared to them, talking with Him. 4 Peter said to Jesus, “Lord,
it is good for us to be here; if You wish, I will make three
tabernacles here, one for You, and one for Moses, and one for
Elijah.” 5 While he was still speaking, a bright cloud
overshadowed them, and behold, a voice out of the cloud said,
“This is My beloved Son, with whom I am well-pleased; listen to
Him!” 6 When the disciples heard this, they fell face down to the
ground and were terrified. 7 And Jesus came to them and
touched them and said, “Get up, and do not be afraid.” 8 And
lifting up their eyes, they saw no one except Jesus Himself
alone.     9 As they were coming down from the mountain, Jesus
commanded them, saying, “Tell the vision to no one until the
Son of Man has risen from the dead.”

Mark 9:1 And Jesus was saying to them, “Truly I say to you,
there are some of those who are standing here who will not taste
death until they see the kingdom of God after it has come with
power.”  2 Six days later, Jesus took with Him Peter and James
and John, and brought them up on a high mountain by
themselves. And He was transfigured before them;  3 and His
garments became radiant and exceedingly white, as no launderer
on earth can whiten them. 4 Elijah appeared to them along with
Moses; and they were talking with Jesus. 5 Peter said to Jesus,
“Rabbi, it is good for us to be here; let us make three
tabernacles, one for You, and one for Moses, and one for
Elijah.” 6 For he did not know what to answer; for they became
terrified. 7 Then a cloud formed, overshadowing them, and a



voice came out of the cloud, “This is My beloved Son, listen to
Him!” 8 All at once they looked around and saw no one with
them anymore, except Jesus alone.  9 As they were coming
down from the mountain, He gave them orders not to relate to
anyone what they had seen, until the Son of Man rose from the
dead.

1 John 3:2 Beloved, now we are children of God, and it has not
appeared as yet what we will be. We know that when He
appears, we will be like Him, because we will see Him just as
He is.

Revelation 21:23 And the city has no need of the sun or of the
moon to shine on it, for the glory of God has illumined it, and its
lamp is the Lamb.

Luke 24:26 Was it not necessary for the Christ to suffer these
things and to enter into His glory?” 27 Then beginning with
Moses and with all the prophets, He explained to them the things
concerning Himself in all the Scriptures. . . . 44 Now He said to
them, “These are My words which I spoke to you while I was
still with you, that all things which are written about Me in the
Law of Moses and the Prophets and the Psalms must be
fulfilled.” 45 Then He opened their minds to understand the
Scriptures, 

2 Kings 2:11 As they were going along and talking, behold,
there appeared a chariot of fire and horses of fire which
separated the two of them. And Elijah went up by a whirlwind to
heaven.

Deuteronomy 34:5 So Moses the servant of the LORD died there
in the land of Moab, according to the word of the LORD. 6 And
He buried him in the valley in the land of Moab, opposite
Beth-peor; but no man knows his burial place to this day.

Exodus 40:34 Then the cloud covered the tent of meeting, and
the glory of the LORD filled the tabernacle. 35 Moses was not
able to enter the tent of meeting because the cloud had settled on
it, and the glory of the LORD filled the tabernacle. 36
Throughout all their journeys whenever the cloud was taken up
from over the tabernacle, the sons of Israel would set out; 37 but
if the cloud was not taken up, then they did not set out until the
day when it was taken up. 38 For throughout all their journeys,
the cloud of the LORD was on the tabernacle by day, and there
was fire in it by night, in the sight of all the house of Israel.

Hebrews 1:1  God, after He spoke long ago to the fathers in the
prophets in many portions and in many ways, 2 in these last days
has spoken to us in His Son, whom He appointed heir of all
things, through whom also He made the world. 3 And He is the
radiance of His glory and the exact representation of His nature,
and upholds all things by the word of His power. When He had
made purification of sins, He sat down at the right hand of the
Majesty on high, 4 having become as much better than the
angels, as He has inherited a more excellent name than they.

2 Peter 1:16 For we did not follow cleverly devised tales when
we made known to you the power and coming of our Lord Jesus
Christ, but we were eyewitnesses of His majesty. 17 For when
He received honor and glory from God the Father, such an
utterance as this was made to Him by the Majestic Glory, “This
is My beloved Son with whom I am well-pleased”-- 18 and we
ourselves heard this utterance made from heaven when we were
with Him on the holy mountain.
    19 So we have the prophetic word made more sure, to which
you do well to pay attention as to a lamp shining in a dark place,
until the day dawns and the morning star arises in your hearts. 20
But know this first of all, that no prophecy of Scripture is a
matter of one’s own interpretation, 21 for no prophecy was ever
made by an act of human will, but men moved by the Holy Spirit
spoke from God.


